CiTy oF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

April 5, 2022

City Council President Ian Abreu and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William St.

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Abreu and Honorable Members:

I submit for your approval the attached Loan Order in the amount of $119,000,000 to finance the costs
of projects outlined in the City’s Long Term CSO Control and Integrated Capital Improvements Plan
including capital planning, wastewater treatment plan improvements, wastewater collection system
improvements, pumping station improvements, wastewater collection system investigations, CSO
abatemepts;apd/gefieral System improvements.

IN CITY COUNCIL, April 12, 2022
Referred to the Committee on Finance. Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk
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City Clerk



